
		
		

Mar.	31	Finance	Mtg.											7:00		pm	
	

Women	on	
Missions	

Emmanuel	Baptist	
Church	needs	a	
Wednesday	meal	
dishwasher.		Job	
pays	$25	a	week.	
Pick	an	application	
at	the	Church	Office.	

	

Notes	 	from	 	Mark	
	

Sunday	School	
	A	Group	for	You	

In	EBC	Sunday	School	
Groups,	we	each	
discover	lasting	
friendships	as	we	
consider	how	to	live	the	
things	we	learn	in	
Scripture.	
	

October	29	,	2019	

 
EBC	Family,	
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	served	this	past	Sunday	during	BlessFest!	Jesus	said,	In	the	same	way,	let	
your	light	shine	before	others,	so	that	they	may	see	your	good	works	and	give	glory	to	your	Father	in	
heaven.	Our	good	works	and	the	way	we	treat	each	other	are	the	most	powerful	apologetics	(defenses	
of	our	faith)	that	we	have	-	and	both	of	those	were	on	display	on	Sunday	afternoon.	I'm	grateful	to	be	
a	part	of	a	Church	Family	who	looks	for	ways	to	serve	one	another	and	our	city!	
We'll	be	serving	together	again	this	Thursday	night	for	the	Fall	Festival.	Because	of	the	forecast,	there	
is	a	good	chance	that	we'll	have	more	people	than	ever	here	in	our	building.	Plan	to	be	here	to	serve	
and	interact	with	our	guests.	Wear	your	EBC	T-shirts,	too!	For	anyone	who	can	stay	on	Wednesday	
night,	we	will	begin	setting	up	for	Fall	Festival	after	Prayer	Meeting.	
Grateful	to	be	serving	with	you,	
Pastor	Clint	
	
	

Pastor's	Notes	

The	Big	Serve	
8:00	am	-	1:00	pm	

	
Everyone	is	invited	to	the		

Fall	Craft	Bazaar	
November	2nd,	10:00	am	to	1:00	pm	

Sunday,	November	3rd,	immediately	after	church	
Taco	Soup	for	Lunch,	by	donation	

	Craft,	Crochet	items,	Wood	Crafts,		Metal	Items,	Jams,	Jellies,	Baked	Goods,		
															Handmade	Cards	and	Hand	Sewn	Items.		

 
	

Fall	Festival																																											
October	31	

		6:00	pm	-	7:30	PM	
	
We	are	still	accepting	candy.	Sign	up	sheets	to																		
help	with	games	are	on	the	bulletin	board.		
	 	 Thank	you	for	your	help!	



	

Pray	as	we	
Search	for	New	Ministers	

Please	be	in	prayer	for	our	Personnel	Committee	and	
Pastor	as	they	search	for	two	new	staff	members.	We	are	
searching	for	a	Part	Time	Minister	of	Worship	and	a	Part	
Time	Minister	to	Families.	If	you	or	someone	you	know	
would	like	to	apply	for	either	position,	please	send	a	
resume	to	clint@ebcweatherford.com	

						
		

Operation	Christmas	Child	is	not	intended	as	
a	solution	for	meeting	physical	needs,	but	
rather	a	strategy	for	the	local	church	to	meet	
spiritual	needs	of	children	in	their	
communities.	The	unexpected	gift	
delights	and	sparks	hope	in	the	life	of	a	child	
as	they	hear	of	Jesus’	love	for	them.		
Shoebox	gifts	are	given	freely	in	Jesus’	Name.	
					National	Collection	week	is	coming	
quickly!!	EBC’s	Packing	Party	will	be	
Sunday,	Nov.	10th	at	6:00.	Please	meet	in	
the	sanctuary	for	prayer	and	instructions	
before	we	start	filling	our	shoeboxes.	We	
will	finish	the	evening	with	pizza	and	
fellowship!	
					If	you	are	filling	your	own	box,	it	must	be	
returned	by	November	17th	to	get	to	the	
collection	site.	
					We	are	still	in	need	of	supplies	or	money	
to	purchase	supplies,	specifically	small	tools,	
nails,	work	gloves	for	older	boys,	clothes	for	
girls	of	all	ages,	combs,	color	books,	crayons,	
pencils,	ink	pens,	and	the	$9	postage	for	
each	box.	
THANK	YOU	for	being	the	hands and	feet	of	
Jesus	to	these	children!! 

Committee	Meeting	
11/03					Leadership	Team	Mtg								4:30	pm		
11/17					Daycare	Committee	Mtg				5:00	pm	
11/18					Finance	Committee	Mtg					6:00	pm	

Mission	Trip	Fundraiser	
Madison	Carter	is	having	a	luncheon	to	raise	money	
to	help	pay	for	her	OBU	Global	Outreach	Mission	
trip	to	Greece	this	winter.	The	luncheon	will	be	
Sunday	November	10,	after	the	morning	service.	
Please	plan	to	attend	to	help	fund	her	trip	to	share	
the	Gospel	in	Greece.	

Sign	up	for		
Church	Directory	Pictures		
At	the	Welcome	Desk	

	Family	Devotion	this	week	
Training	Hearts	Teaching	Minds	
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Sr	Adult	Game	Night	
Friday,	November	1	
In	the	Fellowship	Hall		
6:00	pm	-	8:00	pm	

Please	bring	a	snack	and	a	game	and	join	us	for	a	
night	of	food,	fellowship	and	friendly	Competition.	

Baptist	General	Convention	Of	Oklahoma	
Messengers	

November	11-12th	
If	you	are	interested	in	being	a	Messenger	to	go	to	
the	BGCO	Annual	Meeting,	please	call	the	church	
office	at	772-3413.	We	have	10	spots.	

	

Oct	28,	Things	needed	
Toys	-	stuffed	animals,	small	balls,	dolls,	small	
cars,	jump	ropes,	glowsticks,	harmonicas,	yoyos,	
and	travel	size	games.	

Women	on	Mission	Meeting	
November	7	
11:30	am	
Meet	in	the		

Hope	Sunday	School	Class	
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Last Week at a Glance 
Sunday, October 27, 2019 

          Sunday School: 122 
          Morning Worship: 178  
       No Sunday Evening:  
      Wednesday Evening: 84 

 
Budget Offering 

 Last Sunday………………..$7,682.60 
 YTD Budget Needed………$465,519.68 
 YTD Budget Received……..$381,780.09 

October New Building 
 Receipts this month.................$11,155.00 
 Received this week………......$120.00 
 

Deacons of The Week: November 3, 2019 
Derrick Barker 774-8855 
Bill Couch 580-214-0255 

Our deacons are available to share in prayer concerns, 
problems, or praises.  Please let them know if they can be 
of help to you.  
	

Usher 
10/06	Bernard	Boeckman	
10/13	Ed	Barks	
10/20	Rob	Mills	
10/27	Richard	Metscher	

Breakfast Schedule 
10/06	Stark's	Class	
10/13	Hope/Ladies	
10/20	Wright/Metscher	
10/27	Barker/Men	

Food	Pantry	
Needs:	 Potatoes	

(Canned)	
White	potatoes	and	
Sweet	potatoes	

EBC	Children's	Ministry	

Donation drop-off is in the Mission area by East 
entrance. Paper sacks are always needed. 

Need	to	contact	someone	
at	the	church	office?	
clint@ebcweatherford.com	
roger@ebcweatherford.com	
dana@ebcweatherford.com	
maxine@ebcweatherford.com	

772-3413	

Clint	Carter:	Lead	Pastor	
Roger	Howell:	Associate	Pastor/Students	&	Missions	

719	N.	Kansas	Weatherford,	OK	73096	
www.ebcweatherford.com	 	 	
580.772.3413	

	
	
Thank	you	EBC	Family	for	a	great	BlessFest.	It	was	encouraging	to	watch	so	many	of	
our	church	family	join	together	to	serve	our	community.	We	mowed	lawns,	fixed	roofs,	
painted	houses,	power	washed	buildings,	repaired	sheet	rock,	secured	hand	rails,	
trimmed	trees,	cleaned	and	repaired	houses.	We	also	loved	on	people	by	visiting	
homebound	members.	It	was	a	great	way	for	us	to	get	to	know	more	of	our	Church	
Family.	What	a	great	day!	Thank	you	again	for	all	who	participated	in	BlessFest.	It	was	
a	great	way	for	us	to	Bless	the	World	together!	
RH	
	

Can	You	Help	Provide	Lunch		
for	our	Daycare	workers?	

Emmanuel	Family	would	like	to	provide	a	
Thanksgiving	Lunch	for	EBC	Daycare	&	Children.	
If	you	would	like	to	help	provide	2	Turkeys	or	a	
Ham,	call	the	church	office.	Thanks	for	your	help.		

Service	for	Dorothy	Weast	is	Saturday,	
November	2,	at	11:00	am	at	Emmanuel.	

***********	
Service	for	Robert	Mincy	is	Saturday,	
November	9	at	10:00	am	at	Emmanuel.	

Adopt	a	College	Student	
Roger	has	3	College	students	that	need	to	be	
adopted.	There	are	2	guys	and	1	girl,	if	you	are	
interested,	call	the	Church	Office.	


